
 
 

Bob Atchley 

333 Wildwood Lane 

Crossville, TN 38571 

 

Mrs. Sally Oglesby 

City Clerk 

392 N. Main St. 

Crossville, TN 38555-4232 

 

Mrs. Oglesby 

 

The purpose of the letter is to respectfully request the closure of Division Drive for The UT Alumni 

Association’s “3rd Saturday @ The Ampitheatre” event on October 21st, 2017.  Although game times 

have yet to be announced, the public game viewing and activities will take place sometime between 

11am and 7pm.  At this time I would like to request street closure from 1 hour prior to kickoff throught 

the end of the football game.  I will be more than happy to provide exact time parameters once the 

game time is announced two weeks prior to the sporting event.  Thank you very much for your 

consideration.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Bob Atchley 

UTACC President 

robertmatchley@gmail.com 

 


